Santa Fe Plaza Pushcart Vendor
Applications Now Open

Six Licenses Available; Applications Due by 4 p.m. on Sept. 30

Applications for the Santa Fe Plaza Pushcart Vendor Program are now
open! The program, established in 1984, offers individuals and businesses the
opportunity to showcase their culinary talents on the Plaza year-round and
connect with visitors and locals alike.

Click here for FAQs and overview of the program, or contact Isabella Sharpe,
the program administrator, for more information: 505-955-6326
or ilsharpe@santafenm.gov. You can also download the full application here.

Deadline for submission is 4 p.m. on Friday, September 30, 2022.
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